
BTMS UK Ltd Anti slavery & human 
trafficking policy V22.2 

BTMSUKAntSla&TraPolV22.2 Authors: PB/PM 
Uncontrolled when printed. 

 

 

BTMS UK Ltd Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement 

We are committed to improving awareness of the practices necessary to combat slavery and 
human trafficking. Also to continually assess the risk profile of our business in these areas. 
Relevant Legislation is contained within Modern Slavery Act 2015. 

We are an incorporated Company registered in England; Our Company number is 06105339.  

We specialise in the sale, servicing and repair of tyre changing machines to Business Clients 
and are based near Grantham, Lincolnshire.  

Our Anti-Slavery and Human Trafficking policy reflects our commitment to acting ethically and 
with integrity in all our business relationships and to ensure that slavery and human trafficking 
are not taking place within Our Organisation. 

We have considered the risk profile of our business and our business partners.  We comply, 
and will continue to comply, with the highest professional standards.  We expect that any 
business partners, whether subcontractors or Third Parties interacting with our business will 
adhere to appropriate standards of conduct. 

We have undertaken a risk-based review to identify and assess potential risk areas in our 
relationships with the contractors and the suppliers that we use and have set up a register 
detailing the same.   

In order to ensure that all our suppliers and contractors comply with our values, all of our 
significant suppliers should agree to comply with our Anti-Slavery and Human Trafficking 
policy within their own business and their supply chains, or have their own equivalent policy 
in place.  . 

To ensure a high level of understanding of the risks of modern slavery and human trafficking 
in our business, we distributed this policy amongst all Workers, so it can be easily accessible.  
Staff are required to sign a formal acknowledgment of these arrangements.  

Everyone in the firm is encouraged to report any concerns regarding slavery and/or human 
trafficking in accordance with our whistleblowing policy. 

This statement is made pursuant to Section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015. It will be 
periodically reviewed. 

Gareth Wall,  Director.                                      18th October 2022 


